On Friday, April 22nd, Franklin Police Chief Kevin Hannah was contacted by Heard County School Superintendant, Jerry Prince, regarding an allegation of inappropriate relations involving a male teacher and an 18 year old female student at Heard County High School.  Due to the initial details obtained, a joint investigation was initiated involving the Franklin Police Department, Heard County Sheriff’s Office, and the Georgia Bureau of Investigations. Evidence and statements gathered during the investigation, sustained the allegations and an arrest warrant was issued on Thursday, April 28th for Thomas Sickman.  Mr. Sickman was formally charged with Sexual Assault by Person with Supervisory or Disciplinary Authority.  During the afternoon hours on that same date, Mr. Sickman turned himself in to the Heard County Jail and is currently being held without bond, pending a First Appearance hearing.  The investigation is ongoing at this time.   

For questions and/or follow ups, please contact the public information officer with the GBI.

